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AHA to Help Connect Hospitals and Businesses 
to Create ‘Pop-up’ Vaccination Sites as Part of 

Efforts to Increase COVID-19 Vaccinations  
 

White House Announced Effort Today During COVID-19 Response Team Briefing  

 

The AHA will connect hospitals and health systems with businesses interested in 

vaccinating their employees as part of an effort to increase COVID-19 vaccinations 

across the country, the White House announced today. The AHA will connect hospitals 

and health systems with local providers to assist businesses interested in establishing 

onsite, pop-up vaccination clinics.  

 

“According to surveys, many employees say they would get a vaccination if they were 

able to do so around working hours,” Andy Slavitt, senior advisor to the White House 

COVID-19 Response Team, said today during the team’s press briefing. “So we are very 

pleased that effective immediately, the American Hospital Association has launched the 

capability to bring vaccinations directly to your workplace through their member 

hospitals.”  

 

White House officials reiterated the critically important role that health care providers and 

physicians play in helping increase patients’ comfort with COVID-19 vaccines. Interested 

businesses should email COVID19@aha.org. 

  

“America’s hospitals and health systems stand ready to help businesses large and small 

provide the opportunity for their employees to get vaccinated as part of our efforts to 

vaccinate all communities,” said Michelle Hood, AHA executive vice president and chief 

operating officer. “Before the pandemic and throughout the battle against COVID-19, 

hospitals across the country have played an important role to keep people healthy and 

we have seen that vaccinating our communities has made a difference to defeat 

COVID.” 

 

The program is part of a national month of action to vaccinate 70% or more of the nation 

before the Fourth of July. AHA also is partnering with the White House, National 

Association of Broadcasters and others in a mobilization effort, in which local TV and 

radio stations will air vaccine education segments and feature trusted voices from their 

communities.  

 

ADDITIONAL RESOURCES  
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The AHA is engaged in many ongoing efforts to support the nation’s vaccination efforts 

and promote confidence in COVID-19 vaccines. Visit AHA’s vaccine confidence 

webpage for resources.  

 

FURTHER QUESTIONS 
If you have questions, please contact AHA at 800-424-4301. 

https://www.aha.org/vaccineconfidence
https://www.aha.org/vaccineconfidence

